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During Grounds Week children were able to enjoy 

our new music area outside in the school grounds. 

They had fun exploring all the different instruments 

and their sounds and created music reflecting the 

beautiful sounds of nature. 

They 

Judging by the smiles on the 

children’s faces, we will certainly be 

using this area moreso in the near 

future, as part of our music lessons! 

 

GROUNDS WEEK 2018 - MUSIC IN THE WOODS 

Just one of several classes who enjoyed 

music outside during our Grounds Week! 


